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14th June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Information for Parents about our Four Day Experience  
 
We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter to school for our Four Day Experience from 
Monday 4th July to Thursday 7th July 2022.  Your son/daughter should arrive between 8:20 am 
and 8.40 am each day and will be met on the playground by our tutor team staff.  The school 
day finishes at 3.20 pm, except for Wednesdays, when the school day ends at 2.20 pm. 
 
Please note this letter can also be found on our school website https://www.bgn.oxon.sch.uk/ 
 
What should my child wear? 
Children should wear their primary school uniform each day. 
 
What equipment does my child need to bring with them? 
They will need a school bag containing a pencil case with pens, pencils etc and a water bottle. 
Each child should also bring a PE kit on the first day – after the first day they will be told 
whether they need a PE kit again, as this varies depending on which group each child is asked 
to join. 
 
What will my child eat at lunch time? 
The children will eat together in the school hall and each child may decide whether to bring a 
packed lunch, or choose a school dinner.  Food for each day needs to be paid for in advance via 
the school online shop which can be found on our website under the heading ‘Our School’.  The 
daily spend limit for break and lunch is £4.  Any unused funds will be carried over to 
September.  
 
This payment facility will be available from Thursday 23rd June until Thursday 30th June and is 
only for the Four Day Experience.  We will send you separate login information, following the 
Four Day Experience, with details on how to use ParentPay from September.  
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Travel to school for the Four Day Experience 

Children may enter school on foot via either the Addison Road or Springfield Road entrances.  
 
There is an area at school where a bicycle can be locked up for the day.  We can direct your 
child there if they choose to arrive by bicycle.  Cyclists should dismount and wheel their bicycle 
along once they are on the school site. 
 
If you are dropping your child at school by car please do not enter Addison Road at any time, 
morning or evening, and please park considerately.  Please also observe the no stopping zone 
at the Springfield Road entrance to school.  Many parents choose to find parking on nearby 
streets and then walk to the gate to meet their child, or agree another meeting place away 
from the congestion and traffic. 
 
Travel by Bus 
An information booklet will be available on the Information Evening.  
 
It is possible that Grayline Coaches may be able to accommodate pupils for the Four Day 
Experience if places are available.  Grayline should be contacted directly on 01869 244610, but 
please note that unfortunately a place cannot be guaranteed. 
 
We very much look forward to having your child in school in July and meeting you prior to this  
at the Information Evening being held on Wednesday 22 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Rachel Nutt 
Head of Year 7 
 
 


